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Enjoy Your Senior Center!
Drop In and See Us Anytime, No Membership Required!

As a senior resident of Geneva
Township, you are welcome to
drop into the Senior Center at
anytime between 8:30 am and
4:30 pm Monday through Friday.
Someone is always here to greet

you. No membership is required;

there is no cost to you as a
Township resident. The coffee’s
always on, there's always snacks
to munch on and there are nu-
merous newspapers and maga-
zines to read. Get some pleasant

exercise by enjoying Wheeler

Park’s beautiful walking paths,
relax and take in the scenery of
our park location or simply en-
joy our comfortably cool build-
ing. We look forward to seeing

you soon!

Activities and Opportunities for Seniors

Cards: Calling all card players! If
you have a favorite card game,
we have scheduled a day to play.
Check the calendar for special
games played on Tuesday after-
noons. We are starting with
Hearts, Cribbage, Solitaire,
Rummy and Euchre. Tell us if

you want another game added.

Poker: Since Poker is a favorite
of many, each Wednesday will
host Poker games from -3 pm.
Call your friends to meet you!

Board Games: Each Friday will
highlight a special board game at
the Geneva Township Senior
Center. We will kick off our
game days with Tripoly, Yahtzee,
Scrabble, Monopoly and Chess.
Call your friends and have them
meet you to enjoy an afternoon

of fun. The more, the merrier!

Bingo: Join us each Wednes-
day from 10-11 am for a rousing
game of bingo. We will provide
the cards and an ink marker free
of charge. Senior Center Bucks
will be given to each winner.
Start collecting your “Bucks”

Membership Has Its Privileges...

While membership is not re-
quired, when you sign up as a
Geneva Township senior resi-
dent at the Senior Center, you

will enjoy many privileges.
All senior residents automati-

cally receive a free membership.
To be eligible for free member-

ship, you must be 55+ and reside

redeemable for Center events!

Stop In Anytime! Members
are always welcome to stop by
anytime for a game of cards or a
board game. Feel free to bring
your favorite game if we don’t
have it in our inventory. Meet
your friends or just stop
by..we'll supply a great location,
coffee and refreshments!

Arts & Craft Classes: Geneva
Artist Janice Mayerhofer will
teach 2D art and seasonal craft
classes on Thursdays. The ses-
sions will begin soon and regis-
tration is needed—call 232-

3600 today.

Do-it-Yourself Art: Do-it-
yourself art projects are available
Thursday mornings. We will
provide origami and watercolor
supplies so you can try your
hand at these simple art projects.
Or call your friends and bring
the knitting and crochet projects
that you are working on to share
with other needle crafters. Have
fun sharing time with others who
enjoy your craft. Check the

in Geneva Township—it's as
easy as that. If your spouse is not
yet 55, arrangements are avail-
able for them as well.

Not sure if you live in Geneva
Township? Look at your prop-
erty tax bill. If “Geneva Town-
ship” is listed as a taxing body,
you're automatically a member!

calendar for details. No registra-
tion needed.

Volunteers Needed: Volun-
teers will be the backbone of the
activities at the Center. The
Director of the Center will co-
ordinate and oversee the activi-
ties at the Center, but it will be
the members that will make the
Center and activities grow. This

is YOUR Senior Center.

There are volunteer opportu-
nities covering all interests and
abilities to choose from. The
possibilities are unlimited. Ask

Sherri how you can help.

If you need help call Sherri Weitl
at 232-3600 and she will help
you determine your township.

As a member, you will be
notified of all Senior Center
activities and events and have
priority for any Senior Center
sponsored events. Come on in
and sign up for free!
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Geneva Township
Senior Center

400 Wheeler Drive
Geneva, IL 60134
Located in Wheeler Park

Entrance at Stevens Street & N. Third Street

Phone: 630-232-3600
Fax: 630-232-9289

Mission Statement:

The mission of the Geneva Township Senior Center shall
be to act as the primary community resource to serve all
citizens of Geneva Township by decreasing the sense of
isolation and dependence that often accompanies old

age; enriching the social and intellectual life of our older
adults; helping our older adults meet the practical prob-
lems attendant with aging; helping our older adults con-
tribute to the well being of our community as effective
and useful citizens of the township; helping those ap-
proaching or in retirement to plan appropriately; and
organizing community interest in improving the overall

E-mail: sweitl@genevatownship.com

Live Life to the Fullest

climate of living for our older residents.

Geneva Township
Scnior Center

Need A Spot to Meet Your Senior Friends?
Hours:

Mon-Fri 8:30-4:30

Want to get together with your senior friends for your book
club, lunch, cards, computer club, learner’s club, etc? Want a
convenient and comfortable location for seniors to meet? Call the
Senior Center and at no cost, we will make accommodations for

you and your senior friends. Call Sherri Weitl at 232-3600.

The Senior Center is a great place to meet!

Sign Up for Bridge Games and Classes

Do you like to play bridge?
Are you looking for others who
like to play or would you like a
great setting to meet your
friends and play a few hands? We
have the solution for you! We
can provide an organized venue
to play Party (Chicago) Bridge
AND someone who can teach
the game to those looking for
instruction.

Geneva resident Lois Hoyer
has generously offered to con-
duct beginner bridge sessions for
Senior Center members as well

as organize weekly games.

Beginner Bridge Sessions

For those members interested
in learning bridge, Lois recom-
mends that you begin by learning
the fundamentals found on the
American Contract Bridge
League website at

www.ACBL.org. On their home-
page under “Learn”, click “Free
Lesson Software”. You can
download instructional bridge
information that will give you a
head start on learning to play.
Practice the lessons provided on
the website before the classes
begin to get the most out of
Lois’ beginner game time and
bring along your questions.

Scheduled beginner bridge
sessions will be held on Mondays
and will start on June 25 from
1:30-3:30. If you are interested in
signing up, please call Sherri

Weitl at 232-3600 to register.

Party Bridge Games

For those card players who
already know how to play
bridge, organized Party
(Chicago) bridge games will be
held from 1:00 to 4:00 pm each

Monday. Call Sherri Weitl at
232-3600 to register for
bridge games. Refreshments

served.

Stop In For Fun Anytime!

Of course, members are wel-
come to stop by anytime to play
all types of games or enjoy the
Center’s amenities. The coffee
pot is always on and snacks are
available. There are lots of books
in the library and current maga-

zines and newspapers await you.

We encourage you and your
friends to make the Geneva
Township Senior Center the
place to meet and enjoy some
fun together. The more friends
and family you invite to come to
the Senior Center, the more fun
you can have. Your group may
use any room that is not sched-

uled for other activities.




